
8. Participation in International Activities

The Bank's endeavors to take part in international activities continued in 2021. As a member, 

the Bank hosts conferences, provides training courses, and attends numerous forums, including the 

annual meetings organized by the Asian Development Bank (ADB), the Central American Bank for 

Economic Integration (CABEI), and the South East Asian Central Banks (SEACEN) group. Furthermore, 

the Bank strengthens its ties with other central banks and related institutions to exchange views and 

share policy experience on current financial and economic issues.

In 2021, the Bank attended the 57th SEACEN Governor's Conference held virtually on December 

6. At this conference, the Bank exchanged views with other member banks on the deep economic 

and financial impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on the global economy, and reaffirmed its 

commitment to help mitigate the pandemic's impact through policy responses on macroeconomic 

and financial fronts.

The Bank also attended the 12th SEACEN Online High-Level Seminar and Meeting of Deputy 

Governors of Financial Stability and Supervision during August 18 to 19.

In the meantime, the Bank participated in the meetings held virtually by other international 

organizations, such as the CABEI's 61st Ordinary Meeting of the Board of Governors on September 3, 

and the BIS' 91st Annual General Meeting on June 28 and 29.
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